
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

Weekly Update 
Friday 15th September 

Attendance Matters 

Being on time and in school every day makes a huge difference in helping to make sure every 

child achieves their full potential.   

The government have released guidance for parents about school attendance, which contains 

a wealth of useful information.  It can be found on the following link: 

https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2022/12/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-

school-attendance.pdf  

Every single day a child is absent from school equates to a day of lost learning.  The table below 

shows the amount of lost learning a child may have by missing school. 

 

100% attendance Zero days missed 

99% attendance Two days of absence across the year 

97% attendance Five days of absence across the year 

95% attendance 
Nine days of absence across the year: one week and four days of 

learning missed. 

90% attendance 
Nineteen days of absence across the year; three weeks and four 

days of learning missed 

85% attendance 
Twenty-eight days of absence across the year: five weeks and 

three days of learning missed. 

80% attendance 
Thirty-eight days of absence across the year: seven weeks and 3 

days of learning missed. 

75% attendance 
Forty-six days of absence across the year: nine weeks and one 

day of learning missed. 

 

Of course, it is not unusual for children to become unwell and there will be occasions when you 

need to decide whether to keep your child off school or nursery.  There is some guidance on the 

NHS website surrounding childhood illnesses and when a child should be kept off school.  This 

information can be found at: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

 

If your child is not going to be in school, please notify the school office by 8.30am each day. 

 

School Photographs 

Our photographer is in school on Wednesday 20th September to take individual  

photos of all children in Reception and Years 1-6.  Please send your children in full  

school uniform on the day.   

Nursery children will have their photographs taken on Wednesday 27th September, along with all 

children who have a sibling in school. 

We will then send home the proofs and ordering information when we receive them in a few 

weeks’ time. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2022/12/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance.pdf
https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2022/12/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance.pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=649


 

mailto:casting@thechancercollective.com
http://www.play-sport.co.uk

